
9/9/04 

 

Lois, 

 

Nothing new sent to the Board today. But I think the 

next one will be about how my suggestions got buried. 

 

I'm missing only 2 board email addresses now, Ray 

Klosowski and John Ogden. I figured out Dennis 

Murphy's because the domain name is the same as yours: 

worldnet.att.net. On the MERS website, they've spelled 

it worldnett.att.net. 

 

I'm glad your canoe trip went OK. You should have done 

it earlier this summer when the water was higher. 

There is a little shallow river called the Cut that 

runs between Higgins and Houghton Lake that I've 

canoed several times, but when I tried last summer (or 

was it 2 summers ago?), it was so low I had to turn 

back. I wonder if it is back up.  

 

Steve 


